
From: Alex Yeung  
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 10:14 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: For the record - June 8, 2022 
  
Hello Clerks Office,  
  
I, Alex Yeung, would like to insert the following comments into the agenda.  
  
Regarding the member motion pertaining to the Enviro Day Exemption for Local and 
Regional Councillor Perrelli, I urge council to vote against this motion. This was 
properly discussed, debated, and decided previously that RC Perrelli was to pay for his 
events out of his budget. I do not appreciate further attempts to relitigate or reverse this 
decision. RC Perrelli promised that no taxpayer dollars would be used for his event, 
and I expect him and Council to stick to that commitment.  
  
Regarding the member motion pertaining to the Yonge and Bloomington Park, I urge 
council to conduct further cost-benefit analyses before starting down this path of writing 
a large cheque to a developer for a parcel of land that may be of limited utility to the 
majority of residents in Richmond Hill. The reserve fund is a precious resource that 
must be used wisely, and not on a whim.  
  
Please list my name only, as I do not wish to have my address entered into the public 
record.  
  
Best regards,  
Alex Yeung 


